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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

LA-LB TERMINALS CLOSED DUE TO 
LABOR DISPUTE  
April 7, 2023, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that the international container terminals at the Ports of Los Angeles and Long 
Beach remain closed today, April 7, 2023, after an unscheduled work stoppage beginning yesterday.  

For more information, please go to: 

 JOC.com: LA-LB international terminals closed amid latest job action by ILWU 
 Supply Chain Dive: Los Angeles, Long Beach port terminals shut down due to labor issues  

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.joc.com/article/la-lb-international-terminals-closed-amid-latest-job-action-ilwu_20230407.html
https://www.joc.com/article/la-lb-international-terminals-closed-amid-latest-job-action-ilwu_20230407.html
https://www.supplychaindive.com/news/ILWU-Local-13-work-action-shut-down-Los-Angeles-Long-Beach/647141/
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